
                NOTICE OF 
          PUBLIC MEETING 

 
CANCELLED 

 
This is to inform you that the La Jolla Shores Planned District Ordinance Advisory Board will not be 
conducting its normal public meeting in August. 
  
 
DATE OF MEETING:  August 21, 2012 
TIME OF MEETING:  9:00 AM        
LOCATION OF MEETING: 615 Prospect Street, Room 1 
    La Jolla, California  92037 
  
 

NO MEETING THE MONTH OF AUGUST 
 

The next meeting is scheduled for September 18, 2012. 
 
 
 
The meeting is to have the La Jolla Shores Advisory Board make a recommendation to the City's Hearing Officer, 
Planning Commission, or City Council.  The Advisory Board will consider public testimony regarding the 
development project(s).  Staff, Hearing Officer, Planning Commission, or City Council will make a decision to 
approve, approve with conditions or deny the projects listed above at a public hearing.  If you wish to be notified of 
this public hearing you must submit a request in writing to the Project Manager at the following address City of 
San Diego, Development Services, 1222 First Avenue, MS 501, San Diego, CA  92101.  
 
DATE NOTICE PREPARED:  August 15, 2012 
 
This information will be made available in alternative formats upon request.  To request an agenda in alternative format or to request a sign 
language or oral interpreter for the meeting, call the Community Services Program at 236-6077 at least five working days prior to the meeting to 
ensure availability.  Assistive Listening Devices (ALD's) are available for the meeting upon request. 
 
 

 
 


